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BANGKO SENTRAL NG PILIPINAS

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

crRcuLAR TETTER NO. Cr-2018-j0t

AtL BANKS AND FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS

PHtLtPPtNE pAyMENTS MANAGEMENT, tNC. (ppMt)

Notice is hereby given that the Monetary Board, in its Resolution No. 59
dated 1-L January 2018, recognized the Philippine Payments Management, Inc.
(PPMI) as the payment system management body (PSMB) under the National Retail
Payment System (NRPS) Framework provided in BSP Circular No.980. The PPMI's
Articles of Incorporation and By-laws were approved by the Securities and Exchange
Commission (SEC) on 30 August 2017.
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